

Suite 14, 2115 – 27 Ave N.E. Calgary, Alberta T2E 7E4

Tel 403.248.7071 Fax 403.235.3872 Email admin@springboardcentre.ca www.springboardcentre.ca

July 11, 2022

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers,

The Public Health of Canada and the Alberta Health Services have created an awareness of the emerging Monkey Pox Virus. As new infections and disease emerge in our health care settings, Springboard Centre shall continue to monitor the impact of health situations on the daily operations and provision of program services. We encourage all staff and caregivers refer to the AHS site for weekly updates and changes.

Please know that the health and safety of our clients and staff continues to be our top priority. Currently, we feel confident that the benefit of continuing with on-site services outweighs any risk of potential illness. We are continuing to implement enhanced health and safety protocols for everyone at SBC.

If you have concerns or prefer to keep an individual at home for a period of time, please contact us so that we can accommodate by providing virtual programming and/or other modified services.

Please continue to contact us via email or view our website for any updates. We will continue to send out both email and paper copy correspondence regarding any changes or updates to SBC operations and programming.

Sincerely,

Romeo Concepcion DOO/ Acting CEO